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     The Spirit Lake Community School Board of Directors held a work session on October 8 at 

11:30 a.m. in the District Office Board Room at 2701 Hill Avenue.  

      President Teresa Beck called the meeting to order. Present were board members Teresa Beck, 

Scott Trautman, Keith Brockmeyer, and Kerri McKim.  Sonja Hamm was via a teleconference call. 

Also present were David Smith-Superintendent, Donna Sebert-Board Secretary, Jane Loveall & 

Ashley Weber Co-Directors of Business & Finance, the Administration/DepartmentTeam, Attorney 

Steve Avery and 1 visitor.      

   Tim Oswald from Piper Jaffray presented information regarding the SAVE bonding process 

and the maximum amount available along with a rough timeline for the project.  

   Toi and Brittney from FEH shared architectural plans.  

   Dr. Smith and FEH discussed additional architect phase II costs. 

   Steve Avery asked some questions for guidance on behalf of the district. 

   Brad Beck presented plans for Elementary/Middle School parking.           

   Trautmam/Brockmeyer moved/seconded to adjourn.  All aye vote.  Motion carried.  Meeting 

adjourned at 12:56 p.m. 
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